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July 19, 2018 

Honorable Alan M. Arakawa 
Mayor, County of Maui 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii 96793 

For Transmittal to: 

Honorable Don S. Guzman, Chair 
Parks, Recreation, Energy, and Legal 
Affairs Committee 

Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair Guzman: 

SUBJECT: HAWAII STATE ENERGY CONSERVATION CODE (PRL-12) 

This is in reply to your July 16, 2018 letter on the subject matter. We have been 
reviewing the Energy Code changes and already discussed proposed changes on the 
administrative matters of the Code with the Department of the Corporation Counsel. 

We have also prepared draft changes to the Energy Code that have been recently 
circulated to various interest groups including Blue Planet, the Maui Chapter of the 
American Institute of Architects, the Construction Industry of Maui, and Hawaii Energy. 

After receiving comments from these organizations, we will compile a final draft of 
our proposed amendments to the Energy Code for the Department of the Corporation 
Counsel's final review and preparation of a draft bill. 
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I anticipate getting the draft bill to the Council in the next two (2) months. 

If you have any further questions, please let me know. 

DCG;jso 
Attachment 

AVID C. GOODE 
irector of Public Works 
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